
    
 

 

For more information on major construction projects: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 

August 2, 2022 
 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE: Chief Peguis Trail Extension Project 
Rehabilitation of Gateway Road – Jim Smith to Sun Valley 
Construction Start

 
 

Please be advised road construction on Gateway Road from Jim Smith Drive to Sun Valley Drive is 
scheduled to begin the week of August 8, 2022.  This rehabilitation is scheduled maintenance required 
to be done as part of the Chief Peguis Trail Extension Project. 
 
Construction start:  Week of August 8, 2022  
Duration:   2 weeks 
 
Work includes:  

• Milling existing asphalt 

• Repairing curbs as required 

• Placing a new asphalt overlay 
 
Traffic implications: 

• Work will be done one direction at a time to limit the amount of time one direction of traffic is 
affected 

o Southbound Gateway will close to traffic on or around August 8 for a period of 10 days  
o Northbound Gateway will close to traffic upon the southbound section opening (on or 

around August 19) for a period of four days  
 
We recognize this project will cause some inconvenience and apologize for the disruption. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this project, please call us at 204-237-6253 or email 
dennis@bituminex.com  
 
We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to the newly rehabilitated roadway 
in 2022.  
 
Sincerely, 
DBF2 Ltd. 
 
Dennis Cruise 
  
Cc: Colin Titchkosky – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications 
Public Works Admin – City of Winnipeg  
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 Councillor Jeff Browaty  
 311 Winnipeg 


